
From: David Castle 

Sent: 08 March 2023 15:38 

To: Planning Planning; Matthew Dempsey 

Subject: Objection to 2022/5632/P  16 Pilgrims Lane NW3 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

From: 

THE HEATH & HAMPSTEAD SOCIETY 

 

This application proposes a large basement, larger  rear dormer and a larger rear extension. 

The existing rear terrace is reasonably sized and close to the existing house. 

However the proposed terrace at the rear is one storey above adjacent gardens, very large and 

projects out from the house into the garden area. 

Dining and partying on this large terrace, particularly during the summer, will create both noise 

nuisance and overlooking of surrounding gardens and windows even if visual barriers are placed at 

the sides. 

 

Please  reject, unless the terrace is removed. 

Sent from Mail for Windows 

 

https://go.microsoft.com/fwlink/?LinkId=550986

